
Ministry of External Affairs 
[Administration Division] 

 
 

7th November, 2014 
NOTICE 

 

Ministry of External Affairs invites applications from retired officers of the 

Ministry of External Affairs for appointment as Consultant on contract basis initially 

for a period of one year dealing with welfare of superannuating officers of MEA in 

general and for systemic improvement and enhancement of delivery efficiency, in 

particular, pertaining to superannuating officers. 

2. The complete curriculum vitae may please be sent to the undersigned by 14th 

November, 2014.  This can also be e-mailed at uspf@mea.gov.in. 

 

 

(P.C. Thapliyal) 
Under Secretary(PF, PG, LC & Welfare) 

Room No.4071 B, 
Jawaharlal Nehru Bhavan 

New Delhi 


